
www.ddfc.org.uk 

 DISLEY  &  DISTRICT FLOWER CLUB 
 

Newsletter March 2023  
 

Membership £60 due tonight 
 

The Demonstrator tonight is Elizabeth Bishop with “Take it as it comes”.  
Welcome to any visitors. 

Entry fee £2 members, £9 visitors 
 
March  

If you have already put your name down for The RHS Bridgewater trip then please 
see Sylvia tonight to let her know whether you are either an individual or main RHS 
member. If you can also pay that would be good.  

 
 Please also fill in the questionnaire you will be given as you enter the hall and put the 

completed sheets in the basket at the Treasurer’s table. 
  
26th  Foam free workshop hosted by Disley at High Lane Village hall. Sharon Nolan will be 

our tutor. There are places left, to apply for a place or for further information please 
contact Sharon on education@nafas.org.uk. 

29th   Club workshop with Chris Middleton please sign up tonight. If you missed the 
workshop on the 1st there are photos and a list of requirements available to view. 

 
April   
12th  Club night. Sara Barrow with “Sugar ‘N’ Spice”. 
20th-23rd Harrogate Spring Flower Show 
24th  Club outing to the RHS Bridgewater garden 
26th   Club workshop with Chris Middleton. 
 
May  
12th  Club night. Karen Scofield with “Seasons to Inspire”. 
 
June   
12th  Club night. Mark Entwistle with “The Designer’s Mind”. 
20&21st Royal Cheshire Show 
27th    Club outing to Bodnant Gardens 
 

Information 
 

Committee 
Heather, Chris M, Chris L, Sylvia & Margaret are staying on as President, Chair, Treasurer, 
Program Secretary & Flower Arranger. Joan, Mary, Helen and Sandra make up the committee. 
However, we left with 2 key roles vacant Vice Chair and Secretary.  
 
Thank you to all who came to offer us help at the AGM, I’m sure that we will call on you very 
quickly. Gathering the chairs into piles of 8 but not against the walls would be very helpful indeed. 
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